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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SEN. BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-8947 

*FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE* 

WASHINGTON, D.c., Mr. and Mrs. Harold w. Keller and their 

two sons visited with u.s. Sen. Bob Dole (R-Kans.) recently 

in his Senate Office in washington, D.C. The Keller Family, 

like the Dole Family, is from Russell, Kansas. 

Mrs. Keller is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Paul Griffith 

of Manhattan, Kansas. Mr. Keller•s mother, Mrs. Esther K~ller, 

lives in Russell. 
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